
From: Hancock  
Sent: 12 February 2024 17:10 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application B/24/0052 

 
 

The Limes 
Meer Booth Road 
Antons Gowt 
Boston  
PE22 7BG 

12/02/2024 
 
 
Planning Department 
Municipal Buildings 
West Street 
Boston  
PE21 8QR 
 
Dear Mr Parry 
 
Application  Reference:   B/24/0052 
Proposer:   Faratro 
Location:    33 Church Road  Old Leake 
 
Can I ask you to point out to those concerned that swifts have seriously 
declined in recent years and are in danger of extinction unless we act 
now.  The declines are because roof renovation and house demolition has 
resulted in loss of nesting places.  Can you suggest that 3 swift nesting bricks 
used here per building would help this species to survive.  The bricks are easy 
to fit, unobtrusive, inexpensive and will last the lifetime of the building.  I am 
able to provide any further information needed.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Barry Hancock –  
 
 


